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UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
January 28 – Kevin Roche, EcoMaine 
 
February 4 – Attend Portland Sunrise Rotary’s Beer & Wine Tasting/Social & Silent Auction at 
DiMillo’s to benefit Maine Children’s Cancer Program 
 
February 11 – Rebecca Howes, Day One 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

January 28 February 11 February 18 
Invocation Wagner Yerxa  York 
Raffle Gift Healey  N. Irving S Irving 
Conductor N. Irving S. Irving Livingston 
 
This week’s raffle prize of a gift certificate to Little Bigs donated by Nancy H, was won by new 
member Fran Bagdasarian. 
Last week’s winner was incorrectly reported as Dan Davidson, who could not have won because he 
didn’t buy a ticket (you have to buy a ticket to win, Dan!) – the actual winner was Nancy Irving. 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
January 30-31 – WinterFest! Thank you to the following sponsors who make WinterFest possible: 
 
 Bath Savings Institution (major sponsor) 
 Easy Day (annual sponsor) 
 DiMillo’s (annual sponsor) 
 Saco & Biddeford Savings Institution 
 Port Harbor Marine 
 Embers Stoves and Fireplaces 
 Town and Country Credit Union 
 Giroux Energy 
 Norway Savings Bank 
 Maine Orthodontics 
 Sea Dog Brewing Co. 
 



 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Welcome to Rotary, Fran Bagdasarian! Fran was already well-known 
to our club due to the support she has provided in the background over 
the years, including being a host mom to our exchange student 
Carolina from Brazil over 20 years ago. She is an Interfaith/Inter-
spiritual minister and also has expertise in holistic health. She is 
interested in community organizing on the community and national 
level. She has 3 grown sons and lives in Cape Elizabeth with Dave. 
Welcome, Fran! 
 
Get Well wishes to Joe Conroy, suffering from the flu and pneumonia. 
 
Thank you to Jack Roberts for conducting a tour of Bug Light, which 
netted a $300 donation to the lighthouse upkeep. 
 
Welcome to Visiting Rotarian Ron Messick, here for the birth of his first 
grandchild. Ron hails from California, Pennsylvania and the home 
club of Past RI President Chuck Keller. 
 
 
South Portland Sunrise Club – Note change of venue (but not date and time) – they are now 
meeting at the SP Housing Authority, 100 Waterman Drive in South Portland, in the conference 
room on the first floor. It is not a full breakfast – there is coffee and the club members are taking 
turns bringing donuts/pastries. 
 
Helping Veterans – Our club continues to assist veterans, with a special focus on homeless veterans, 
thanks to the following committee members: 
 
 Dan Davidson 
 Ton Meyers 
 Paul Butler 
 Tony Wagner 
 Doug Schauf 
 Joe Conroy 
 
So far this year we have provided $1,275 worth of bus passes, $1,260 of gas gift cards, $600 of 
Hannaford gift cards, and 16 sets of new bedding. In many cases the club’s money was augmented by 
the merchants involved. In addition new member Fran Bagdasarian’s husband Dave has been 
providing pro bono dental work for a homeless veteran. Thanks to all of you for making sure these 
veterans’ service is not forgotten. 
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